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 Happy November everyone! I hope that everyone is doing well and that school is going ok. 

By now, every school Key Club should be settled in and be having monthly meetings. Remember, 

club dues MUST be turned in before December 1st in order to not be counted as delinquent. There 

are only a few weeks left, so even if just a few members have paid, go ahead and turn in that 

payment and more can be turned in later throughout the year. 

 I’d like to thank everyone that attended fall rally the other week, and for those that were 

not able to attend this year, our DCON theme has officially been announced! This years DCON 

theme is Surfing into Service! Our beach themed convention will be held in Franklin, Tennessee 

this year from March 22nd to the 24th. This will be here sooner than you think, so go ahead and 

mark your calendars and make plans to come, we want as many people from the district as 

possible to attend! More information about payments will come in the following months, so stay 

tuned! 

 Before we go to DCON, there is one important event that must take place; our spring 

divisional meeting! What makes this meeting super important is that we decide who our next 

lieutenant governor will be for the upcoming school year. For this to be successful, I’d like to see 

as many members from division 8 as possible Members who are also interested in running for 

other district board positions should also come to this meeting. Of course, this meeting will take 

place well before DCON, so a date will be finalized within the next month or two. 

 Keep these upcoming dates in mind; February 1st is when unpaid clubs become suspended 

and ICON will be held in Baltimore, MD this year from July the 3rd to the 7th. If there are any 

questions, feel free to contact me at any point. That wraps up this month’s newsletter! Have a 

Happy Thanksgiving everyone! 

Ryan Griffith 

Division 8 Lieutenant Governor 


